

Official Newsletter the Moorebank Fishing Club Inc.

For more information see www.moorebankfishingclub.org.au

Volume 8 Issue 10 Christmas 2012

From the Office.

Well our last issue for 2012. It has been a busy year and of course we have had a heap of fun. So as we head into the festive season, please take care as we want to see you all again 2013. Merry Christmas.



Dates for the Diary



February Meeting: February Comp:

17th & 18th

Charter Boat:

Charter boat is operating this month.

Fish of the Month

December: Flathead. January: Kingfish February: Whiting

DON'T FORGET MEMBERSHIP FEES ARE NOW DUE. \$50.



FISHO FUNNY

THE FIVE PRINCIPLES OF SHED SCIENCE

- 1. **Never throw anything out.** You never know when you might need it.
- 2. I know where everything is. I know by instinct it only appears to be a mess.
- 3. Yes, I need seven of those. You can never have too many tools.
- 4. Leave that alone. Can't you see that's work in progress
- 5. It works better that way. Stop asking stupid questions.

Please note your Diary

First Meeting for 2013 - Tuesday 11th February

First comp weekend for 2013 - 23 - 24 February. Charter Boat is operating

First Family weekend away: 15 - 17 March 2013. Shoalhaven Heads. Please note this has
been postponed due to all accommodation being already booked. More info next year.



Charter Boat 2013.

Want to join the Charter Boat in 2013?

23 February, 16 March, 26 October & 23 November Contact Captain Mick to book your spot.

Don't forget that a Charter Boat Gift Certificate is a great present for the fisho who has everything! See Captain Mick to book your place.

Kids Christmas Party 2012.

Another great morning with heaps of little ones eagerly waiting for Santas' arrival.

There are so many people to thank, Denis & Rhonda for the gifts, Keith & Vic for the tucker, Santa Mick and his driver Grant, Paul for getting in early to book a spot and Ron the hotdog man and many others who I have forgotten, sorry, but thanks.



Santa arrive in a Holden Ute



The Ladies & the annual Santa Photo.



Santa hands out the presents.

November Competition - Results.

Results for our November competition were as follows:

Best Fish: Paul S - Snapper 1.5kg

Biggest Fish: Sparrow - Salmon 1.507kg

Most Fish: Plumb 7 fish

The **mystery fish** was a Snapper which was won by Paul S.

First fish on the Charter Boat was won by Paul S.

The Wahoo was won by Garry E and the Guzzlers Mug was won by John C.

The raffle was won by Peter B. 11 members hit the scales this month

November Competition happy snaps:



Well done lads

Please Note: Members who ordered new T Shirts can collect them at Vic's Club House





The Gossip, the facts and the bullsh1#

Happy birthday to the December & January babies: Peter C , Trent & Peter R

Terry & Sandra Fuller welcomed another grandchild to the fold recently when Braithan, brother to Chloe arrived. Congrats to all.



 \odot

Photo taken after the Christmas Party... we wonder who this poor bloke is?

The Annual Adults Christmas Party/Presentation night was again a great success. Once again the club put on a lovely feast and the music from "Triple Grip" had the members grooving along.

A big thanks to President Keith for his "Special Awards" which were a lot of fun. Santa made sure that the ladies were not forgotten when he presented them all with a lovely box of chocolates.

Thanks must go to Keith for co-ordinating all the lucky door prizes and also for putting together the trivia questions throughout the night.

Our bus driver Mick again did a sterling job in getting us all home safely.











THE PRESIDENT WRITES:

Well where did the year go?

My third year as a president... and I think we have had a pretty good year as we normally do.

A pretty quiet year on the fishing front but still a good time had by all. Congratulations to all the winners.

This year I was also the Social Secretary, it was a bit quiet but we seem to squeeze in a Car Rally, Night at Major Oaks, Golf Day, Kids Party and of course our yearly trip to Greenwell Point.

We also did a club survey which took a fair amount of time and effort, and this will give the committee a basis to work from with during 2013.

I like to thank you for nominating me as Clubman of The Year....it is an honour.

Thank you to all the committee members and all the helpers throughout the year.

I look forward to being with the same guys on the committee again in 2013.

Finally on behalf of Carol and myself we would like to wish everyone a very happy and safe festive season. Hope to see you all safe and well in the New Year.

Keith





SPONSORS/SUPPORTERS

Dan's Bins

...mobile skip bins!



- Our skip bins are on wheels and will not damage your lawn like a normal skip bin will
- Our skip bins have rear doors for easy loading Dan's Bins do not requir expensive council permi

Call Dan on 0401 371 313 www.dansbins.com.au

Chipping Norton Butchery

Chipping Norton Village, Epson Road Chipping Norton. Telephone: (02) 9755 3280





JOHN & KAREN DORE

Unit 18/30 Barry Road Chipping Norton NSW 2170

T: 02 9755 4557 F: 02 9755 7531

OUSE & GARDEN

9755 3999

OVER 30 YEARS EXPERIENCE



LV/541 CHIPPING NORTON LIC, REG No. 209

Katrina Waugh B.Ap.Sc.O.T.(Hons)

ABN: 72 569 866 992

Phone: 9773 3206 Mobile: 0421 014 506 Email: katrina.waugh@live.com.au

Paediatric Occupational Therapist Mobile Occupational Therapist who works with children.



PH / FAR (02) 9754 2282 0419 44 11 49

Tel: 02 9570 1652 Fax: 02 9570 1652

Penshurst Jewellers

K.D. & S. Read Manufacturing Jewellers

39 Penshurst Street Penshurst 2222